
 

 
 
 
 

9th December, 2019 
 

Home from Home 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
I am writing to you regarding our Home from Home childcare provision which is a 
service that you regularly use. There have been a number of occasions where we 
have had children left in school past the Home from Home finish time. 
 
I would like to remind our parents/carers that the provision runs straight after school 
until 5.30pm. All children must be collected no later than 5.30pm as this is when 
the school building closes.  
 
I understand that some of our parents/carers have jobs that require them to work 
over their normal working hours so struggle to collect their children on time, 
however we are unable to facilitate this in school. That being said, there are other 
childcare providers in the local area that can facilitate this: it would be advisable 
that these are looked into as an alternative option. 
 
I would like to inform you that we will be closing the school building at 1.15pm on 
Friday 20th December (last day of term) so there will be no Home from Home 
provision on the last day. If you normally use the service, please make alternative 
arrangements on this day. 
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding and I hope you have a lovely 
Christmas break with your families. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs H Hutchinson 
 
Mr H Hutchinson 
Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


